Phone: (239) 472-4648

Fax: (239) 472-2277

950 Dunlop Road, Sanibel, FL 33957

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 413, Sanibel FL 33957
email: info@sanibelmuseum.org

website: sanibelmuseum.org

February 3, 2015

Judie Zimomra, Sanibel City Manager
800 Dunlop Road
Sanibel, FL 33957
RE: Request to Serve Alcohol
Dear Ms. Zimomra:
| am writing to request City Council permission to serve alcohol at the village’s
March 19 “Garden Party and Dance.” The event will take place from 6 to 10
p.m. on the grounds of the Sanibel Historical Museum and Village.
Please let me know if anything else is required.
Sincerely, y
Emilie Alfino ’

Museum Manager

Cc: Dorothy Donaldson, Board President
File
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